
 

 

 

Finance Committee Minutes 
 
Honorable Council 
City of Newark, Ohio 
March 3, 2025 
5:45pm 
 

The Finance Committee met in Council Chambers March 3, 2025 with these members in 
attendance: 
 

 Doug Marmie – Chair  
 Spencer Barker – Vice Chair 
 Michael Houser 
 Bill Cost Jr.  
 Bradley Chute 
 

We wish to report: 
Mr. Marmie - The unappropriated balance of the General Fund is $365,731.00 and the balance 
of the Budget Stabilization Fund is $698,128.00. 
 

1.  Resolution No. 25-13 APPROPRIATING MONIES FOR THE CURRENT EXPENSES OF THE 
MUNICIPAL CORPORATION 

 
Section 1.      There is hereby an appropriation of the unappropriated balance of the 100 
General Fund, in the amount of $1,500.00 (Request appropriation to put donation from 
American Legion into the Misc. account until it has been decided what the needs of the division 
are and what the funds will be used for) 
  

100.204.5319  Miscellaneous 1,500.00 

 

Brandon Metzger, Fire Chief - Thank you, Mr. Chair. We at the fire department received a visit 
and a generous donation from VFW Post 85 to the fire department and we're simply just asking 
for that money in return, or back. 
 
Motion to send to full Council by Mr. Barker, Second by Mr. Houser 
Mr. Marmie - As a member of VFW Post 85, you're welcome. 
Chief Metzger – Thank you, sir. Much appreciated. 
Motion passed 5-0 
 

Meeting stands adjourned. 
 
 
 
 

Doug Marmie, Chair                       


